
Since Great Southern Griffins was established in 
2020, it has gone from strength to strength and is 
now one of the largest sports clubs operating in the 
region. The governance structure sits within Great 
Southern Grammar, through the School Council. 
A Combined Sport Management Committee, with 
an Independent Chair and the five Sport Chairs 
oversee the operations. A dedicated part-time 
Sports Administrator and Financial Support Officer 
are joint-funded through Great Southern Griffins 
and Great Southern Grammar. With busy, stretched 
volunteers and an expanding club and player base 
of students and community, the review will explore 
the best structure, governance and operational 
delivery for the next few years.  

Great Southern Griffins is governed by the GSG 
School Council with active sport clubs across five 
sports (Basketball, Hockey, Netball, Soccer and 
Volleyball) and provides an innovative model for 
after-school community sport. After 3 years, its time 
to reflect on Griffins Sports Club – how it’s tracking, 
its governance and operations and look at ways to 
continually improve. 

The review will be led by impartial local consultants 
and facilitators (Kim Buttfield and Christine Grogan), 
who were both involved in the initial development 
of Great Southern Griffins. However, it is the players, 
volunteers, coaches, parents and supporters who 
will inform and drive the review to identify the best 
governance and operational structure for the future.

WHAT

WHO

HOW TO GET INVOLVED

WHY

WANT FURTHER INFORMATION?  
Contact Kim Buttfield (Consultant & Facilitator) 

0428 464 045

kbc@kimbuttfield.com.au

1	 Complete the short online survey  
by 4pm Thursday 27 July, 2023. 
 

2	 Come along to the Club Forum – Tuesday 1 August 
6.00pm at Centennial Stadium to review the survey 
results and discuss governance and operational 
improvements. To assist with catering, RSVP to  
louise.sprigg@gsg.wa.edu.au

3	 Contact your Sport Club contact and provide 
constructive feedback

Sport Club 
Review

The report and recommendations will 
be forwarded to the GSG School Council 
for adoption before the end of 2023. 
By-Law amendments, updates and 
additional resources will be in place 
from Term 1, 2024.

Scan this QR Code to access  
the online survey or use this link:
https://survey.sogolytics.com/r/7FWzVF

WHAT NEXT

DON'T SIT ON THE SIDE-LINE,  
GET INVOLVED.


